
 

 

 
 

INFORMATIONAL NOTICE 
December 18, 2020 

 

RE: Site Plan review for The Nest at Centennial Crossing  

 

Thursday, January 5, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. City Hall, 220 S. First Street 

Broken Arrow, OK 74012 
 

Dear Broken Arrow Resident: 

 

On February 7, 2019, the Broken Arrow City Council reviewed and approved Planned Unit Development (PUD) 

266 and associated rezoning request BAZ-1986 for property located east of North Elm Avenue, approximately one-

quarter mile south of Omaha Street.  As part of their approval, the City Council stipulated that the site plan come 

back before the City Council, and that surrounding property owners be notified.   

 

A site plan for “The Nest at Centennial Crossing” has been submitted and will be reviewed by the Broken Arrow 

City Council on January 5, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council chambers at 220 S. First Street.  As shown on the 

attached site plan, applicant is proposing to construct 158 single-family detached and duplex type housing units.  

As per PUD-266A, all the units are limited to one-story in height. 

 

If you desire to speak on this item at the January 5, 2021, City Council meeting, you will need to sign up prior to 

the meeting.  A copy of the form is attached, and there will be copies available outside the City Council chambers 

doors.  All completed forms must be submitted to the City Clerk prior to the meeting starting. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this meeting, please contact us: 

 

Larry Curtis       Jill Ferenc 

Community Development Director    Planning & Development Manager 

(918) 259-2400 Ext. 5427     (918) 259-2400 Ext. 5426 

lcurtis@brokenarrowok.gov     jferenc@brokenarrowok.gov 
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